From: Victoria Lucas Perry

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)

Cc: gsb2120@gmail.com; agb.gabbybrown@gmail.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for 2108 Burns Avenue
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 1:04:05 AM

To whole it may concern:

As the current resident of 2152 burns adjacent to this property I would like to voice our support for the design put
forward by Gary.

Not only do I feel that it adds value to our neighborhood but I believe that the design blends and does not in any way
detract from our neighborhoods historic Charm.

Please fee free to contact me for any questions or concerns!
All the best,

Victoria Lucas -Perry

Home owner 2152 burns avenue, Detroit Mi 48214

Sent from my iPhone

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or
clicking links.
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